
Remington Model 700 243 serial # 6232554 

Response (Denis) 10/3/2003 
Dear Boyd, Thank you for contacting Remi 
provided, your MoOel 700 was produced in 
involved in a recall. Model 700's that were 
bolt lock safety system. we are offering a 
these older model firearms to a non-bolt 1 
below for details on this modification. 
http://www.remington.com/safety_Modificati 
If you have additional questions or need 
and repa·i r department at 1-800-243-9700. 

customer (Boyd walker) 
was my rifle subject to the reca 11 a 

Thank You 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 
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